
International Bowls for the Disabled 
World Championships 

South Africa 
18 May – 31 May 2024 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

This letter Serves to confirm that the International Bowls for the Disabled (IBD) World 

Championships is being held in South Africa from the 18 May – 31 May 2024. 

The Tournament has the support of the Minister and Department of Sport Arts and Culture SA 

(DSAC) along with SASCOC, Ekurhuleni (SAC) and Bowls South Africa. 

Please could you afford the bearer of this letter all the support they require, to be able to attend 

this event. Players and Management could arrive earlier than the dates specified for practice 

purposes and incorporate additional tourist activities after the event. 

 

Yours in sport 

 
Owen James 
Host Representative 

Convenor for IBD WC 

Owen.jamessa@gmail.com 

Owen.james@bowlssa.co.za 

+27 68 268 8749 

 

 

 

  

 

 


